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“Community is about doing something together that makes belonging matter”.                                              
~ Brian Soli                                                                                                                                                                           

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

A Warm Greeting To all Of You, 

We, at Cambridge International School, ensure high quality education which motivates and 

empowers our students to be lifelong learners and productive members of the society. At 

CIS, education is not just the amount of information that is put into a child's brain. Our 

education system is the one that cater the individual needs of our students.

We want all our students to achieve their full potential. Our task is to make it possible

and our mission is to provide a platform for the same.

Success for all students is ensured at our school by the delivery of an enriching, child 

centred, balanced and structured curriculum and a whole school focus on student welfare 

that focuses on the positive recognition of student achievements

We truly have a fantastic school with a supportive and involved parent community, 

dedicated and highly skilful staff, excellent resources and buildings and the most fantastic 

students to work with. We are very sure that with the help of all the stakeholders and with 

their continuous support, we will be able to take our school to the next highest level of 

excellence. At our end, we shall continue working with you for the best interests of our 

beloved students and our community at large.

Our commitment to our community is to lead the school with enthusiasm and passion to 

enable us to reach our goals. Let us work together to make CIS as the best school, it can 

be. We look forward to welcoming you to be part of our vibrant learning community.

“Let noble thoughts come to us from every side”



Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur

2

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE 

“Jacques Delors has rightly said that education is based on the four pillars: Learning to 
Be, Learning To Know Each other, Learning to Do &  Learning  To Live and share 
together."

" SCHOOL , the abode of learning " influences the all round development of pupils. Education 

is synonyms with breeding, civilization, coaching , cultivation, culture, development, discipline 

, training, tutoring and so on. Our curriculum and practices are consistently reviewed to ensure 

that we are following the most updated best practices, meeting all regulations, and 

addressing the future needs of our students. our staff consistently follows current trends and 

after brainstorming over to best plan of action to incorporate those trends, we zero in on the 

ones that are most appropriate to our classrooms. we explore the possibilities in every 

individual child, asses their skills and  make them capable in pursuit of worthy goals in the 

service of the nation and humanity. Here comes the role of physical education, sports & 

games and co-curricular activities . A joyful interactive learning system is followed. wherein 

each child is encouraged to participate wholeheartedly !    

There are only two lasting bequests we can hope  to give our children. One of these is roots  

the other, wings!  Roots are offered by our parents and wings are handed down by us at 

school!

We  at The Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur, look forward to a long association 

with you . Let us join hands in grooming the young minds so that they may walk the path of life 

successfully! 

 With best wishes to all.

Mrs. Smicky Kochhar

Principal
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SCHOOL NEWS 

During the month of February to May 2023, The Cambridge International School conducted 

variety of activities for Nursery to XII.

The main aim was to give children an opportunity to learn unlearnt skills and show their 

hidden talent.

OBJECTIVES 

To enhance self-esteem and the ability to value each person's worth through a happy, 
caring, enriching and secure environment.

• To develop an awareness of self and self-confidence.

• To develop sensitivity to others. 

•  To develop self-discipline. 

• To develop self-esteem. 

• To develop acceptable behaviour. 

• To develop cooperation.

CELEBRATIONS & ACTIVITIES 

School Assembly 
The morning assembly in CIS begins with a prayer followed by five- a minute meditation. The 

students stand in rows class-wise. The assembly presentation is done section-wise on a theme 

stated in the student handbook. The students read out quotations, deliver speeches or enact a 

role play at the given time. The assembly concludes with the National Anthem. Teachers also 

address the students from time to time either on important occasions or to disseminate 

information about different issues.

February to May Newsletter
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Story Telling Activity
The Thirsty Crow is a fable that was told to the kindergarten children.  They appreciated it 

greatly as they performed it jointly. Both the pronunciation and the meanings of new 

words were taught to them. Their capacity for speaking, reading, and understanding will be 

enhanced by doing such activities.

February to May Newsletter
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An activity on Civic sensibility on public transport
An activity on Civic sensibility on public transport was conducted in kindergarten section. 

through this activity students learnt about how to help disabled or elder person in bus and 

also learn how to sit and behave in public transport. students enjoyed a lot and 

participated enthusiastically.

February to May Newsletter
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Annual Sports Meet
Sport is important to train the mind, stay fit and be ready to take the battle of life. 

Students of Cambridge lnternational School, Gurdaspur had an energetic time at the 

Annual Sports Meet where they demonstrated true sportsmanship in various games.

Fun races were organised for classes VI to XI. Students participated enthusiastically. Medals 

given to the winners.

February to May Newsletter
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A life skill activity was conducted for Nursery students of 
CIS
A life skill activity was conducted for nursery students of CIS to make them aware about 

emergency numbers which act as an important tool at the time of emergency. Children 

excitedly learnt some important numbers in their sheets.The activity helped to develop 

there curiosity and logical minds.

Students done this activity with full of enthusiasm and enjoyed a lot..

February to May Newsletter



Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur

8

National Science Day was celebrated in Cambridge 
International School, Gurdaspur
National Science Day is celebrated every year on February 28th. It commemorates Dr. CV 

Raman's discovery of the Raman Effect on 28 February 1928. He was awarded the Nobel Prize 

for the same in 1930. Dr. CV Raman along with many Indian Scientists paved the way for the 

coming generations and made the country proud with their extraordinary achievements.

February to May Newsletter
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"A ceremony was conducted at Cambridge International 
School, Gurdaspur to wish "Best of luck" and success for 
Grade-X in their board exams and future".
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Annual School Fete was conducted at Cambridge 
International School, Gurdaspur
Annual School Fete was conducted at Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur on Sunday 

i .e. 26-02-2023. Lot many stalls of games and eatables were organised, cultural events were 

performed by students and a lucky draw was also organised. Everyone enjoyed the fete and 

students had lot of fun and frolic. The fete marked the end of a very successful session 2022-

23.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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International Women's Day
International Women's Day is all about valuing oneself and realising one's full potential. Aside 

from that, Women need to summon the fortitude to overcome all obstacles in all areas of life 

in order to achieve significant progress. Today "CAMBRIDGE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, 

GURDASPUR" Celebrated International women's day and Holi . It was enjoyed by all the 

members of the Mother's Club with immense enthusiasm and pleasure.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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Graduation ceremony was conducted for Grade- K.G.-II on 
18-03-2023. Congratulations 
International Women's Day is all about valuing oneself and realising one's full potential. Aside 

from that, Women need to summon the fortitude to overcome all obstacles in all areas of life 

in order to achieve significant progress. Today "CAMBRIDGE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, 

GURDASPUR" Celebrated International women's day and Holi . It was enjoyed by all the 

members of the Mother's Club with immense enthusiasm and pleasure.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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March 23 is remembered as the day when three brave freedom fighters, namely 

Bhagat Singh, Shivaram Rajguru, and Sukhdev Thapar, were hanged by the British. 

Today Special assembly was conducted to give tribute to Shaheed Bhagat 

Singh at Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur. Students had given 

speeches, recite poem etc. 

In kindergarten section students came to the school in Sardar Bhagat Singh's 

attire. A movie on Sardar Bhagat Singh's biography was shown to them .

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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As we begin the new academic session 2023-24, the Management of the 

School organised Sri Sukhmani Sahib Paath at the school premises to seek the 

Almighty's blessings. 

Dear patrons we begin the new session, thanks to your support and trust. 

We the CIS team promise our best to provide your ward the best schooling and a 

happy learning environment. 

Thanks for your trust in us.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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Earth day was celebrated in kindergarten section. Handprint activity was 

conducted. This is a great craft activity through which we can teach about the 

importance of Earth Day.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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Good Touch And Bad Touch 
A movie was shown to kindergarten students on “Good Touch And Bad Touch “ to 

teach them what is the difference between Good and Bad touch. After movie 

teacher asked some questions about this and students answered with enthusiasm

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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Congratulations Congratulations

Sanamdeep Singh Grade-V won the Bronze Medal in Budokan 

Cup International Karate Championships, held in "DUBAI" On 30-

04-2023.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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Labour Day 
is celebrated to recognize and honour the contributions of the working class. It is a 

day to celebrate the hard work, dedication, and commitment of workers across 

the world who have made significant contributions to their respective societies. 

Today Labour's Day was celebrated in the Cambridge International School, 

Gurdaspur Students had made the thankyou cards for all the support staff and 

presented to them.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur has launched the 

Authorised Judo Centre for Girls on 04-05-2023. We will All the 

Best and success to all the budding judokas.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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Investiture ceremony at Cambridge International 
School,Gurdaspur.
Today's child is tomorrow's leader. Investiture ceremony is a ceremony in which 

someone is given an official rank,authority and power. On 6th May 2023 the 

investiture ceremony was conducted with great fanfare at Cambridge 

International School, Gurdaspur. Sudents voted for their favourite candidates. 

Chief guest were welcomed with bouquet of flowers. Students selected for 

different posts reached their respective places in a parade. PT was done by the 

Students of the school. Girls presented beautiful dance performance. Students 

were given sashes and badges . All the children were administered oath by the 

head boy of the school to fulfill their responsibilities well. Everyone promised to 

fulfill their responsibility completely. School director Mr. Rishi Kochhar 

congratulated the selected children.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur proudly announces the fantabulous 

results of the students. 4 students bagged Gold medal , 2 students bagged Silver 

medal and 9 students bagged Bronze medal in OPEN INTER SCHOOL KARATE 

CHAMPIONSHIP 2023 Organised by District pathankot karate Association.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur Rocks..... 100% result of Grade - 
X ....Grand success in the Grade X CBSE examination..... Kids rocks... Great 
efforts by CIS Family.

Bravo..... Students of Grade X well done in board exams.... Special congratulations 

to Simarjot Randhawa for scoring 96% overall and stood second in the district.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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 Mother's Day
is an occasion which is celebrated in various parts of the world to express respect, 

honour, and love towards mothers. The day is an event to honour the contribution 

of mothers and acknowledge the efforts of maternal bonds and the role of 

mothers in our society. Although different countries celebrate the occasion on 

different dates, the common months of the celebrations are March or May.

Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur conducted different activities on the 

occasion of Mother's day like Accessory making activity, Card making, Essay 

writing etc. Students had participated enthusiastically . Students had made the 

Cards and gifts for their mothers and presented to them.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur Honoured the Toppers of Grade-X in 

board exams. 

and management congratulated them for their Grand success and give them best 

wishes for future.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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Cambridge International School, Gurdaspur conducted recreational trip 
from classes I to XII ( WONDERLAND, Jalandhar).

Students were taught how to organize such events and also how to manage 

oneself in a public place.

Along with Fun and Frolic students learnt personal management and 

organisation.

Cambridge International School
Gurdaspur
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I am a student of Cambridge  International School, Gurdaspur, 

studying in  9th grade. I am in the school from the last 5 years. 

school focuses on academics along with other co-curricular 

activities for the overall development of students . The school 

pays special attention towards sports too. Many students have 

brought laurels to the school by bagging positions in zonal, 

district, state, national and international level competitions. we 

also have a mess facility for students where we are served 

nutritious food and are taught dinning etiquette . All classes 

are air conditioned. My experience with my school is great. All 

teachers and staff are professionals, helpful, kind and friendly. I 

am lucky  to be in Cambridge. They always try to organize 

activities like debates, declamation, quiz etc. for the students 

and encourage them to participate. My classmates are kind  

and generous. It's a great learning experience filled with joy! 

Thank you !

STUDENT’S TALK

Veerpartap Singh
Grade- IX

I mother of Navsheen kaur  Grade-II would like to tell that each 

and every staff of the school is very hardworking.  we like this 

school because it has really good teachers who make the 

learning interesting and make the children to work hard. One 

of the best quality of this school is it's organisation &events. 

last year the school had organised a summer camp in which  

students learnt  dance, sports, singing , art & event 

management. which was really beneficial for children. Thank 

you for taking care of our kids education even in tough time.

PARENT'S TALK
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As a teacher I am very happy because I learned a lot from the 

management of this school. The group of faculty  is good and 

supporting. The teaching methodology of my school is  really 

good and interesting. Everything is really approachable. 

Cambridge international school is a good place for teaching. 

There are so many avenues of  growth. I am blessed because I 

am part of this knowledgeable team. Trainings are conducted 

for teachers on regular basis to keep us updated. i am proud to 

be a member of Cambridge International school. Ms. Babita

TEACHER'S TALK

February to May Newsletter
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